
Adam Lid <adam.lid@lacity.org>

Please support the Mobility Plan
1 message

Jesse Fuller <jeshii@gmail.com> Tue, Aug 11, 2015 at 8:25 AM
To: councilmember.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, paul.koretz@lacity.org, 
councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, 
Adam.Lid@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.fuentes@lacity.org, 
david.ryu@lacity.org

Dear Honorable Council-members,

I would like to show my support for the proposed Mobility Plan 2035. I think the private automobile has been 
given a chance and shown that it is not the ideal way for Angelenos to move around and we need to work harder 
to make sure we have a multi-modal future.

I'm a parent of a 6 and a 2 year old and I am hoping that we can make his teenage and young adult years safer. 
Growing up, many of my friends and classmates were killed and maimed in car crashes. I don't want my sons 
growing up having to experience the same thing. I want them to be able to ride their bikes without fear to the 
train station. I once skimped on tires because I wasn't making enough money to properly maintain my car; I was 
lucky that it didn't cost me my life. I don't want them to waste money on trying (and usually failing) to maintain a 
used car.

We are moving in the right direction, but we can't let one or two council-members to hold back our entire 
region. Please approve the Mobility Plan 2035. More protected bike lanes and more mass transit are the way 
toward a future of mobility and less heartbreak.

Sincerely,

Jesse Fuller 
Homeowner 
10343 Jordan Ave.
Chatsworth, CA 91311
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